RaN I BIRD

Pricing Bulletin

Price Change Notification

Monday, April 28, 2025

Dear Rain Bird Customer,

This notice is to inform you of an upcoming change to Rain Bird's pricing, effective Monday, May
19th, 2025, due to recent changes in tariffs and general inflationary effects. Please know that we
have been working hard to manage our supply chain and absorb these additional costs, but they

have reached a point where a price increase is necessary.

Current pricing will remain in effect for all orders received by Friday, May 16th, 2025, at 5:00 PM
Pacific Standard Time and shipped before Monday June 2nd, 2025. Please note that orders entered
before May 19th, 2025, for shipment after June 2nd, 2025, will have pricing adjusted to include this

new price change.

We remain committed to keeping you informed should future circumstances warrant additional
increases or decreases in prices. We truly value your partnership and want to thank you for your
continued trust and support. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to your

Rain Bird representative.

Sincerely,
Rain Bird Corporation

Rain Bird Corporation
6991 E. Southpoint Rd., Tucson, AZ 85756
(800) 282-1933 Fax: (800) 843-4162




